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ESR Developments (Australia) Pty Ltd 
Level 24, 88 Phillip Street 
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13 December 2022 

Subject: Request for Additional Information 

Dear Ms Macdonald 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges the additional information submitted on 
6 December 2022 (and via the Major Projects portal on 13 December 2022) for the Westlink Industrial 
Estate (SSD-9138102). The Department will continue to review the revised information submitted, in 
consultation with relevant agencies, and further information may be requested separately prior to 
finalising the assessment of the development.  

In the meantime, prior to determination of your application, you are requested to provide to the 
Department: 

• Evidence that Transport for NSW has confirmed that no further information is required prior 
to determination of the application and have provided concurrence for the development; 

• Evidence that Sydney Water is satisfied with the proposed trunk drainage infrastructure on 
site and how the development will connect to the planned regional stormwater infrastructure 
when it becomes available.  

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided, 
to the Department by 31 March 2023.  If you cannot meet this deadline or do not intend to provide the 
additional information, please advise the department via the NSW planning portal. 

If you have any questions, please contact David Schwebel on 9274 6400 or via email at 
david.schwebel@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lindsey Blecher 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
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